
 

Dear Parents,  
 
Technology never ceases to amaze me! I know 
life can get a bit hectic when kids start school 
and deadlines can become inundating. To reduce 
the stress and headache, we will be using the 
Remind App for the most effective 
communication. This app will allow me to send out 
important reminders via text message to help 
take the burden of remembering off of you. To 
participate in receiving these reminders, simply 
text 81010 with the message @76h228. Rest 
assured, you will not receive advertisement texts 
and your phone number will remain private. You 
may choose to opt out at any time by messaging 
“stop” to the above number.  
It is my hope that this will help strengthen the 
home-school connection. Please do not hesitate to 
contact me if you have any questions.  
 
With love, 
Mrs. Bogle 

 

 


